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In this issue: Worldwide Great Gathering of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal Family in
Uganda, 30th June to 6th July, 2014. Even if you are not going, please keep this event in your prayers
since we are all united as CCR all over the world!

Victoria Chatten from Uganda wrote: 'As we approach this momentous event | would like you draw to
your attention again the Great Gathering conference which will take place in Uganda in just a few
weeks time. Primarily we ask for your continued prayer during this time of preparation and also during
the conference. We would also be grateful if you could continue to promote this event so that as a
family in renewal we can be united either in presence or in spirit and if you require any more
information on the event please do not hesitate to be in contact.

Find all the details on the website of CCR Uganda: www.ccruganda.org.

This event is organised by ICCRS in collaboration with the Uganda Episcopal Conference, Uganda
Catholic Charismatic Renewal (UCCR), and the African Sub-committee of ICCRS (AFSCI).'

The theme "They were all filled with the Holy Spirit" .There will be a special workshop for the Youth
Leaders in CCR and Service to the poor.
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